
MORINI	RIDERS	CLUB-		Covid-19	update	29th	March	2020	
	
Morini	Riders	Club	Trackday	2020-	Cancellation	
	
No	 doubt	 you	 were	 eagerly	 awaiting	 confirmation	 of	 a	 place	 at	 the	 Morini	 Rider’s	 Club	
Trackday	at	Cadwell.	
	
Sorry	to	have	to	inform	you,	but	with	the	current	situation	regarding	Coronavirus,	with	social	
distancing	 and	 self	 isolation,	 the	 MRC	 Committee	 think	 it	 morally	 wrong	 and	 an	
unquantifiable	financial	risk	to	the	club	to	pursue	the	current	July	date,	and	we	expect	it	will	
soon	be	out	of	our	hands	anyway.	Unfortunately	we	are	having	to	cancel	the	event.	
	
We	are	investigating	trying	to	hold	the	trackday	later	in	the	year,	possibly	September	when	
the	Covid-19	situation	should	be	clearer,	but	our	current	expectation	from	MSV	is	that	this	is	
very	unlikely	to	be	successful.	If	so,	we	will	have	another	round	of	Registration	to	take	place	
later	in	the	year,	if	and	when	it	is	possible	to	run	the	event.	
	
Watch	 for	 announcements	 in	 ATG	 and	 on	 the	 website.	 	All	 those	 who	 have	 already	
registered	will	 be	 emailed	 directly	with	 any	 new	 Registration	 Process	 if	 we	 can	 go	 ahead	
with	a	revised	date.	
	
Please	accept	our	apologies	but	as	you	can	understand	the	situation	is	serious,	and	so	fluid	
that	it	is	impossible	to	put	in	any	firm	plans	at	this	stage.	Thank	you	for	your	understanding.	
	
	
The	MRC	Committee	
	
	
Please	bear	 in	mind	during	 these	difficult	 times	 that	 the	 club	 is	 an	entirely	 volunteer	 run,	
not-for-profit	 organisation.	 The	 Committee	 are	 continuously	 monitoring	 the	 Government	
guidelines.	Our	aim	 is	 to	mitigate	 the	 risks	 to	our	members'	 and	 the	wider	public’s	health	
whilst	also	looking	to	minimise	the	financial	burden	on	the	club	that	this	year	will	bring.			
	
We	will	be	keeping	you	updated	predominantly	on	the	website	www.morini-riders-club.com	
but	 should	 you	 need	 to	 contact	 us	 please	 do	 not	 hesitate	 to.	 Our	 contact	 details	 can	 be	
found	in	the	back	of	ATG,	or	alternatively	you	can	email	us	at:	
	
chairman@morini-riders-club.com							 	 secretary@morini-riders-club.com	
membership@morini-riders-club.com		 	 editor@morini-riders-club.com	
	
Wishing	 that	you	all	 stay	safe	and	healthy,	and	are	able	 to	use	 the	 time	at	home	to	 finish	
those	projects	lurking	in	the	garage.	See	you	when	we’re	through	this.	
	

Morini	Riders	Club-	Keeping	Morinis	off*	the	road	
*Briefly,	normal	service	will	hopefully	resume	soon 


